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THE GREAT DANES 

It was a fantastic turn out for the Great Danes 
Aborigilol comedy music show on Friday the 
2nd November with over one hundred people 
coming along. 

The Shire would like to thank Country Arts WA 
for coordinating the act that started in 
Katanning 
and worked 
its way to the 
last show in 
Derby where 
they said we 
were the best 
crowd they 
had. 

The Sportsman’s Club did a great job with the 
venue and Mal and Pingy exceeded 
themselves with their wonderful dinner. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lastly, thank you to all those who attended as it 
demonstrates that Derby has an appetite for 
future shows that the Shire can plan on.  

 

DERBY AIRPORT TERMINAL OPENING  

The much anticipated official opening of the 
new Derby Airport Terminal and Tourism Air 
Lounge took place on Wednesday the 14th 
November.   

Shire President Geoff Haerewa addressed 
members of the community who came out to 
inspect the new buildings and spoke about the 

economic benefit an air service can bring to a 
town and region.   

Shire President Geoff Haerewa and Federal Member for 
Durack Melissa Price 

Cr Haerewa also mentioned that as a separate 
exercise, the tender for a direct Perth air service 
is being managed by the Department of 
Transport with an announcement likely to be 
made by the end of January 2019.  

Susan Murphy, CEO of Winun Ngari spoke 
about the partnership with the Shire and the 
great outcomes for employment and training 
which left Melissa Price, the Federal Member 
for Durack to officially open the facilities. 

To read the full media release, please visit the 
Shire’s website.   

 

TWICE WEEKLY RUBBISH COLLECTION 

For those who aren’t aware, please note that 
rubbish collection has switched to twice each 
week.  To check the schedule for your service, 
please visit the Shire’s website page at  

https://www.sdwk.wa.gov.au/our-
community/waste-management  
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YOUTH WORK WA AWARD WINNER 

Derby’s own Ayla-May Seibel took out the 

Regional Youth Worker Award at the Youth 

Work WA Awards in Perth on Friday the 9th 

November.   

This is a fantastic acknowledgement of the 

work Ayla does with our town’s young people, 

we’re very proud of her! 

 

Youth Work WA (www.youthworkwa.org.au ) is 

the professional association for Youth Workers 

in this state.  

The Youth Awards are created to celebrate the 

incredible impact Youth Workers have and to 

establish a secure future for quality Youth 

Work practice and education in WA. 

 

 

RESIDENTIAL VERGE COLLECTION 

As a reminder, the next residential verge 
collection will commence at 6:00am on Monday 
the 26th November.   

Waste MUST be separated into 3 Separate 
piles. 

We will only remove: 

 Garden (Green) waste 

 Whitegoods and Metals 

 Everything else (No Household 
Consumable Waste) 

 
We will not remove: 

 Bricks, rubble, concrete, sand or building 
waste. 

 Liquids of any kind, such as paint and oils. 

 Gas bottles of any size. 

 Tyres or Batteries 

 Asbestos cement products. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Waste will not be collected if placed within 
1.5m of any structures such as: 

 Fences 

 kerbs  

 Trees, Water  

 Meters/Mains  

 Power Poles  

 Telstra Markers etc. 

. 
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